
Progress Continues on the New
Phillips  Murrah  HQ  Building
in Midtown
“How’s the progress on your new building coming along?”

Outdoor  deck  rendering  of  new
Phillips Murrah building in Midtown.
(click to expand)

We  hear  this  question  a  lot.  Luckily  for  us,  Lingo
Construction  has  placed  a  construction  camera  across  the
street so we can all monitor the progress. Day or night, rain
or shine, construction voyeurs and other interested parties
can sneak a peek at our new home in Midtown as it is being
built – literally from the ground-up.

To view the construction site in real time, Click HERE.

To find out more about our move to Midtown, see these related
articles:

Phillips Murrah: Moving to Midtown
Phillips  Murrah  Breaks  Ground  on  Modern  New  Midtown
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